
From: Ken Moffitt <KenMoffitt@scsenate.gov>
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/9/2018 11:08:23 AM
Subject: RE: Follow Up

Can you come by here early afternoon or tomorrow morning?
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Thursday, July 05, 2018 3:19 PM
 
To: Ken Moffitt 
Subject: Re: Follow Up
 
Good Afternoon Ken,
 
I wanted to make sure you had an updated copy of my resume. I also wanted to let you know I have applied 
for a staff attorney position at the Court of Appeals. Thank you for all of your help and mentorship.
 
Bests, Catherine​

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 9:59 AM
 
To: Ken Moffitt
 
Subject: Follow Up 
 
Good Morning Ken,
Danny told me to reach out to you this week, but I’m sure you are busy with the budget today. Please let me know 
when is a good time for you.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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